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Greetings to you all; Tena koutou katoa; Grüße an 
euch alle; Minasan e no go aisatsu; Tuhānū sāri'āṁ 
nū śubhakāmanāvāṁ 

The term has started off in a very busy, full-on way. 
We are still experiencing cases of Omicron in the 
school and ask that you continue to be vigilant with 
monitoring your child’s health. At this stage we will 
still be ringing you if your child comes across to the 
sick bay complaining of being unwell. There are so 
many ways that Omicron shows itself, with 
symptoms being different for everyone! If you need 
any test kits, please contact the office as we have 
some available.  
Thank you to all the people who supported Pink 
Shirt Day on Friday 20 May. It was a great turnout 
by the students, who came in all manner of pink 
clothing! The focus of the day was to highlight how 
to be an “upstanding” citizen and how there is no 
need for anyone to be a “bully”. Our school Values 
promote kindness and respect and, for the most 
part, our children are amazing at following this. 
$223 was raised by way of donations, which has 
been sent on to The Mental Health Foundation. 
 

We have been asked to put the following into our 
newsletter to enable our school community to 
make comment: 
Safer Speed Limits - Waka Kotahi Consultation. 
Have your say on safer speeds - 17 May to 14 June. 
Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency is reviewing 
speeds at schools and townships on state highways 
in Northland and north Auckland – to set safer 
speed limits for everyone. This includes 
collaborating with iwi and hapū on signage for 
marae. 
We’re consulting on new proposed speed limits at 
schools and townships on 11 corridors of state 
highway. This includes a proposal for: 

• a new permanent speed limit of 60km/h 
and 

• a variable speed limit of 30km/h in the area 
surrounding Maunu School. 

Variable speed limit signs are electronic and legally 
enforceable. They are used to get traffic to slow 
down during the peak school periods when 
students are arriving, and at the end of the day 
when they are going home. 

We want to hear your thoughts on this and any of 
the other proposed new speed limits on state 
highways in your area. To submit your feedback 
and/or request a copy of the proposals, visit 
nzta.govt.nz/naklspeedreviews, call us on 0800 
141 777, or write to us at Northland and north 
Auckland speed reviews, Waka Kotahi NZ Transport 
Agency, Private Bag 106602, Auckland 1143. 
You can also register to ask questions and share 
your views at one of our online Q&A sessions: 
Wednesday 1 Jun 4-5pm 
Kei te kaha mātou ki te mahi me ō mātou hapori 
katoa. Ki te hiahia koe i ēnei mōhiohio i 
whakamāoritia ki te reo Māori, whakapā mai i 
konei: naklspeedreviews@nzta.govt.nz / 0800 141 
777. 
 From Waka Kotahi - NZ Transport Agency 
 

                             Be Kind, Be Safe, Be Caring,  
                           Nga mihi, 

     Paul Shepherd, Principal  
 

TERM 2 DATES 2022 

⮚ 1 June               School Photos 

⮚ 6 June               Queens Birthday - School closed   

⮚ 7 June               PTA Meeting 6.30pm   

⮚ 8/15 June         Junior Planetarium visits 

⮚ 17 June             PTA Matariki Disco 

⮚ 24 June             Matariki Holiday - School closed 

⮚ 28 June             Mid-Year Reports go home 

⮚ 1 July                 PTA Quiz Evening 

⮚ 6 July    3-way conferences - School finishes 12pm                                                                                                                                                                      

⮚ 7 July    3-way conferences - Normal school day 

⮚ 8 July                 Term 2 Finishes 

⮚ 25 July               Term 3 Starts 
 

CERTIFICATE WINNERS 13 MAY 

Rm 1 
 

Ava Faye 
Ethan Aby 

Maddie Burke 
Zariah Lejos 

Rm 2 
 

Seira Sanal 
Emma Platt 

Joseph Post 
Rihari Wilson 

Rm 3 
 

Aaryan Anoop 
Frankie Tito 

Elizabeth Dade 
Charli Ryan 

Rm 4 
 

Olivia Tauri 
Jasper Hodges 

Gunner Whittingham 
Jayden Gardner 

Rm 6 Brayden Earney Regan Shaji 

http://www.nzta.govt.nz/naklspeedreviews
https://nzta-govt-nz.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_OWdKocU1TtiEmqKavGpVHA


MAUNU SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 7 Thursday 26 May  2022    www.maunu.school.nz 

 

 Ivaana Alex Chirag Kaushik 
Rm 8 
 

Jase Webb 
Willo Hansen 

Gurshaan Singh 
Beatrice Cashmore 

Rm 9 
 

Liam Tauri 
Leah Evans 

Heidi Wilkin 
Stevie Parkes-Sohal 

Rm 10 
 

Bella-Mae Matthews-
Borrell 
Nellie Naera-Yukich 

Leo Edwards 
Eddie Williams 

Rm 11 
 

Sydena Lemon 
Caleb Elliot 

Renee Hardwick 
Emily Gilmour 

Rm 12 
 

Charlie Bates 
Indigo Downes 

Dom Briden-Jones 
Grace Stewart 

Rm 15 
 

Harley Taylor 
Riley Halberg 

Eva Gibson 
Jewel Rajab 

Rm 16 
 

Ruby Marris 
Fiona Johnson 

Emmanuel Babu 
William Whitehorn 

Rm 17 
 

Lauren Soulsby 
Jessie Bassett-Allen 

Seb Bowles 
Riley Sisam 

Rm 18 
 

Marlu Labuschagne 
Noah Matos Santos 
Jepsen 

Sophie Smith 
Zayan Irfan 

 

VALUES CUP WINNERS 13 MAY 

 
Kauri – Seth Wilkin 
Kowhai – Dom Briden-Jones 
Tawa – Evania Arun 
Rata – Grace Adamson 
 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW CHILDREN 

A big hello and warm welcome to Selah Charles-
Corrigan, Isla O’Neill and Daniel Bai. We look forward 
to sharing lots of fun and 
learning with you all! 
 
 

PINK SHIRT DAY 

On Friday 20th 
May staff & 
students wore 
pink to show their 
support for Pink 
Shirt Day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Whanau who wanted to donate to the Mental 
Health Foundation sent a gold coin on the day. Our 
tamariki enjoyed placing their coins on the 
playground to create a gold & pink T-Shirt. We 
raised $223 through gold coin donations. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students designed a T-Shirt for Pink Shirt Day. We 
had such an amazing response it was difficult to 
pink a winner for the official Pink Shirt. Our top 
three designs are displayed below with their proud 
designers. 

 
 
 
 
 
Zahra – Rm 1 
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Mia – Rm 10                           Vicky – Rm 15 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS WEDNESDAY 1 JUNE 

School photos are scheduled for Wednesday the 1st 
of June. Order forms need to be back to us by 
tomorrow 27 May. 
 

POLICE PUP VISIT 

The Junior Team were lucky enough to have a visit 
from Constable Mike Ganley and his police pup 
Fawn. The children thoroughly enjoyed meeting 
them both and watching the commands she is 
learning to do. Thank you Mike and Fawn! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TOYS AT SCHOOL 

Please remind your children that toys from home 
are not to be brought to school for general play.  
If they are brought for a classroom programme, 
they must be left in the classroom during morning 
tea and lunch time play breaks. 
 

MAUNU SCHOOL PTA NEWS 

 

Volunteers Needed 
 

 
The PTA are having a Matariki themed disco 
evening for the kids on Friday 17 June. We are 
looking for Volunteers to help with the running of 
the evening. Selling food and glowsticks, ushering 
kids in and out of the venue and clean up at the 
end. If you can help out please get in touch with 
Cara on pta@maunu.school.nz.  

Flyer about the Disco will be sent out soon. 

 
The PTA are excited to 
bring you the “Krispy 
Kreme Doughnuts” 
Fundraiser.  

Half dozen and dozen options available. Head on 
over to lunchonline to view flavour options and 
place orders - www.lunchonline.co.nz  

Orders close Wednesday the 1st of June and will be 
ready the week of the 20th June (date to be 
confirmed). So, lets raise some dough and support 
our fundraiser! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Sponsorship Opportunities 
 
The PTA are looking for Sponsors in the form of 
prizes, cash, sponsoring the band or anything you 
are willing to offer. 
The PTA are hosting a Quiz Evening with 
entertainment on Friday 1 July to bring everyone 

mailto:pta@maunu.school.nz
http://www.lunchonline.co.nz/
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together, old and new, for a night full of fun and 
games after a long time of isolation. 
If you are interested, please get in touch with Cara 
on pta@maunu.school.co.nz for more details.  
Details of the evening & ticket sales will be 
communicated soon.  

Thank you from the PTA Team! 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Tauraroa Area School Open 
Day – Friday 5th August. 
Come and experience a day at 
TAS! Choose your own activities, 
talk to other students, meet 

some teachers and experience what we have to 
offer. 
Registration forms are available to collect from the 
Maunu School Office and must be returned no later 
than Thursday the 4th of August. 
 

Pompallier Catholic College 
Enrolment Policy Update. 
Pompallier College Board of 
Trustees have implemented an 
Enrolment Policy which will take 
effect for 2023 enrolments. Copies of the policy are 
available from our school office, and can also be 
viewed at www.pompalliercollege.school.nz, under 
the Enrolment tab.   
Preference enrolment applications for 2023: 
Open on Wednesday 1 June 
Close on Thursday 1 September 
No applications will be accepted after the closing 
date. 
 

Communities working together to solve crime. 
Community Cam™ is a voluntary, not for profit 
community initiative where people can register a 
property with CCTV and upload CCTV footage, to 
help solve crime in their neighbourhood. 
 
How does this work? When a crime is committed, 
the NZ police can refer to Community Cam™ to 
quickly identify CCTV locations of registered users 
in and around the area of the crime. This then 
allows the Police to contact you to help with an 
investigation. 
Your details are confidential and secure. Only the 
NZ Police can see your information and, if you 
choose to upload your CCTV footage, the footage is 
password protected for your security. Community 
Cam™ just lets them know who owns a CCTV 
system to save valuable time door-knocking. 
 
Do you have CCTV on your property and would like 
to help your community? Register your details with 
Community Cam™ and NZ Police will be in touch if 
they need your help to solve a crime in your area. 
 
Register your details at: communitycam.co.nz 
 

 
 

mailto:pta@maunu.school.co.nz
http://www.pompalliercollege.school.nz/

